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1010 ELEVENTH STREET ® GILBERT 2-0758 ® SACRAMENTO 14, CALIFORNIA

AFFILIATE

March 13, 1950

Dl i MORE S

Route 3,
Bradford, lLlass.

Dear Mr, Morss:
Thank you for your accurate listening report of our
signal, as rsported by you in your reception report of
January 10, 1950, We appreciate the difficulty of hear-
ine our station toward the fast due to the small amount of
power radiated in that direction from our directional

antenna system,

Please accept this letter as verification of vour
also our best wishes for many hours of lis-

-/ report and
tening pleasure.

Yours truly, V//

#. Herbert Hartman,
Chief iEngr.



